
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The focus of WIC Week is to highlight women as a visible component of the construction industry.  WIC Week provides an 

occasion for NAWIC’s thousands of members across the country to raise awareness of the opportunities available for women in  

the construction industry and emphasize the importance of encouraging women in the industry. 

 
WIC WEEK BEGINS!  
MARCH 5, 2017 
Women in Construction Week kicks off with a Proclamation from the City of Philadelphia! 

 

MENTORING A GIRL IN CONSTRUCTION 
MARCH 8, 2017 
NAWIC Philadelphia for the last 6 years has Mentoring a Girl in Construction (MAGIC) Camp has been introducing 

girls in 7th to 12 grade to the construction industry.  This year’s camp will be June 23 and June 26th thru 30th, 2017.   

  

WOMEN SHAPING THE INDUSTRY         
MARCH 10, 2017 
Women make up 8.9% of the construction industry workforce according to the Bureau of Labor and 

Statistics.  Visit our LinkedIn and Facebook pages to see short videos of the women in the Philadelphia 

Chapter.  Share the story using #WICWEEKPHL and #2017WICWEEK  

.    

http://www.nawicphl.org/2017-Camp-Sponsors
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/4411201
https://www.facebook.com/nawicphl/

